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 John & Patricia 

Herbert

OBJ2015/2362/P 19/05/2015  09:15:47 We are writing to object to the above application which will physically alter an existing brick wall by 

applying insulation with a cement render finish.

1. The surrounding buildings are of brick construction and finish.

2. The adjacent Konstam Centre at 75 Chester Road is a handsome building in neo-classic style

3. No. 73 is a semi-detached good example of Edwardian architecture in brick with stone dressings.  

The flank wall is a prominent element of its appearance, with fine brick patterning reflecting the 

passage of the flues that terminate at the base of the chimney stack.  The wall provides a complimentary 

background to No. 75 when seen walking up Chester Road.

4. Adding external insulation as proposed is a crude alteration to an elegant wall & will totally destroy 

the integrity and harmony of the curving descent of the group of buildings between Brookfield School 

and Holly Village.  This would seem to run counter to the purpose of the Dartmouth Park Conservation 

Area both in visual and detailed terms.

5. Whilst realising the importance of insulation to buildings, this should not be to the detriment of the 

quality of the visual environment which is of great importance to other peoples wellbeing.  It should 

also be born in mind that this is already an extremely well insulated home as attested on the 

SuperHome website as being 85% already.

As local residents we hope you will consider our objections.

26 Swains Lane

London

N6 6QR
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